
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 25 August 2022 

Reference: MOI/UN/IGO/SCF/29 

  

  

NOTIFICATION 

The 29th meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance  

29 September to 1 October 2022 

 

I am pleased to notify United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations 

that the 29th meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance (SCF) will take place from 29 September to 

1 October 2022 at the Pullman Cairns International hotel in Cairns, Australia. 

 

The provisional agenda for the meeting, webcast link and any additional meeting documents will 

be uploaded to the SCF meetings and documents web page prior to the meeting.  

 

The meeting will be open to United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental 

organizations to attend as observers. Arrangements are being made to facilitate virtual attendance and 

observers are encouraged to consider attending the meeting virtually. The registration form for attending 

the meeting is available here and the deadline for registration is Friday, 9 September 2022.  

 

Observers are encouraged to nominate women as participants, in accordance with decision 

23/CP.18 and with a view to informing more effective climate change policy that addresses the need to 

promote gender balance. 

 

For further information on the meeting, please contact standingcommittee@unfccc.int.  

 

 

Distribution: To United Nations organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Signed by) 

 

 

Daniele Violetti 

Director, a.i. 
Means of Implementation division 

https://unfccc.int/scf/scf-meetings-and-documents#eq-1
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